
We couldn’t have done it without you! 
The second year of the reconstruction of Route 3 in Bar Harbor 
is now complete. MaineDOT and its team of contractors want to 
send out a big “thank you” to residents, businesses and visitors. 

Thank you for your patience, for using the one-way loop detour, 
and for driving safely through work zones. Here’s what we have  
all accomplished so far:

The final phase will begin in March and the entire project should 
be completed by July 2019. The reconstruction of Route 3 will 
result in an improved roadway, paved shoulders for bicyclists and 

pedestrians, new sidewalks, and many important upgrades for 
residents and visitors alike. So, thank you for doing your part in 
making this a safe and successful project in 2018! 

Thank you.

• �Large sections of water lines replaced. 

• �Replacement of drainage systems and structures.

• �New, wider paved shoulders and new pavement on Route 3.

• �New ADA-compliant paved sidewalks.

• �New ten-foot-wide paved multiuse path, from the Ferry Terminal 
to the West Street intersection. 

• �Granite curbing for sidewalks and the multiuse path.

• �New guardrail at Ocean Avenue, the Bluffs, and Duck Brook.

• �Placed crushed rock all along the Bluffs in the “rock catchment area.” 

• �Loamed and seeded a large portion of the project (More to be done 
in the spring).

• �Placed a large portion of the new signs that will replace existing 
roadway signage.


